## OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

## DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916/733-0200 • Fax 916/733-0215

## Memo

To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators and School Principals

From: Uli Schmitt, Chancellor

Date: November 15, 2021

Subject: Official Catholic Directory

A couple of weeks ago, all parishes and diocesan organizations received an email regarding the collection of data for the **2022 Edition of the Official Catholic Directory**.

You may log on to the following link to update and report required data: <a href="https://ocdedits.com/">https://ocdedits.com/</a>. (Google chrome works best.)

The deadline for you to submit your updated information using the OCD Online Update system is November 22, 2021.

Please note that parishes should not add groups, activities or cemeteries as sub-organizations. The OCD does not list youth activities, adult religious education, meetings or groups in the directory.

Please make every effort to complete this survey by the designated deadline. It is critical that the information requested is submitted in a timely manner.

Aimee De Leon in the Bishop's Office will be available to answer any questions. She can be reached at adeleon@scd.org or 916-733-0202.

Thank you for your assistance with this important annual update.